
 
 

 
Dear parent/career, 
  
St Mary’s school council would like to hold a non-uniform day on Friday 10th February.  They have 
asked for a contribution of £1 which is hoped to go towards improving lunchtime play for ks1 by 
purchasing play equipment.  
 
Many thanks for your support 
  
St Mary’s School council 
 
 
 


